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I urge you to vote no on HB 2025.  Oregonians cannot afford added taxes or fees at 

this time.  We are already struggling and this will only add additional burden.  Oregon 

already has one of the highest gas prices in the country and this will only increase 

our gas prices further when we all need to have some relief in high gas prices.  This 

bill needs to be put aside and not rushed through as the session is in it's final days.  It 

is not a good bill as written and the way some democrats have gone about trying to 

unethically ensure yes votes by dismissing from committee potential no votes from 

their own democrat colleague and the rude bullying behavior when speaking to those 

who speak against it shows that those who are trying to push this bill are doing it the 

wrong way.  I am for an audit of ODOT first to make sure the current funds are being 

used efficiently and not being wasted, and to see where cuts and adjustments might 

be made to make them more financially responsible with the funds they already have 

before putting an additional tax burden on hard working Oregonians and businesses.  

Please vote no on this bill. 


